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 Fiona Cubbin OBJ2015/4578/P 06/01/2016  11:13:06 We object to this application on two grounds. 

Firstly the application shows old drawings with very unclear information about the details of the 

external pipe work at the rear of A block on Rowley Way. What is shown is over marked old drawings 

of the elevation of the block. This is unacceptable as it is not clear what is being proposed. We object 

because the proposal will drastically alter a prominent elevation of this listed building, altering the 

rhythm of the facade. There is no explaination of why the proposals are felt necessary or needed, or 

indeed why the existing service routes or why alternative less obtrusive options ar not considered.

The second objection we have is to the introduction of secondary plant rooms on Ainsworth Way. We 

are concerned about plant noise eminating into the properties above. There is no information included 

about this as far as we could see in the documentation.
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